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   DRIVER SPOTLIGHT 

HEATH PETH 

Hello, my name is 

Heath.  I have been a driver 

for 10 years. I feel that 

respect goes both ways 

between the driver and the 

students. I treat them with 

respect while being firm, yet 

fair.  I enjoy the scenery that 

flies by us every day. The 

sunrise gives us hope that 

today will be better than 

yesterday. 

INTERESTED IN BECOMING A SUBSTITUTE 

DRIVER? JOIN OUR TEAM! 

Call Tom Dummermuth at (608) 374-7379 

for more information. 


